AMERICAN SOCIETY OF

SAFETY PROFESSIONALS

Alabama Chapter

May 2021 Chapter Meeting

Annual Chapter Awards & Recognition
Friday, May 14, 2021 | 11:00 am - 1:00 pm

As we continue to work through, and hopefully emerge from the COVID-19 pandemic, we
would like to take this opportunity to cautiously convene socially and recognize our
members with long term service, our scholarship winners, and our Safety Professional of
the Year (SPY) Award recipients. Our May Chapter meeting will be a "hybrid" meeting,
offering limited in-person gathering, along with a virtual option through Zoom Meetings.

All are welcome to join through Zoom by pre-registering with the link below:

https://uasystem.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJcvdeqhrjwiHtOH1dyWZqVcXHxHotm6 FMMB
[uasystem.zoom.us] [nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com]

Due to the desire to maintain appropriate pandemic protocols for physical distancing, we
only have space for up to 35 in-person attendees and our award recipients were given
priority.

If you are interested in attending in-person, please contact
Kurt Friend kmfriend@southernco.com
for location details and availability.

Facial coverings will be required for those in attendance.

Working together for a safer, stronger future

000


https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com_-3Furl-3Dhttps-253A-252F-252Furldefense.proofpoint.com-252Fv2-252Furl-253Fu-253Dhttps-2D3A-5F-5Fuasystem.zoom.us-5Fmeeting-5Fregister-5FtJcvdeqhrjwiHt0H1dyWZqVcXHxHotm6FMMB-2526d-253DDwQFAg-2526c-253DAgWC6Nl7Slwpc9jE7UoQH1-5FCvyci3SsTNfdLP4V1RCg-2526r-253DXHCWDlahoK6z4UMbw8cjH-2DrCDjJ7yrmp-5Fm5HFqU6YiY-2526m-253D8qtuIgZm08fFuPlH8jdg9kxEenw66e2inzHyE6EfYko-2526s-253DyfJs3Cwa6V5tdluX3ZIwsbk3I0pw99J9lZeR9715bDs-2526e-253D-26data-3D04-257C01-257Cmhollub-2540ccs.ua.edu-257C480a61bfe5054de140f708d909a86613-257C2a00728ef0d040b4a4e8ce433f3fbca7-257C0-257C0-257C637551442375064063-257CUnknown-257CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0-253D-257C1000-26sdata-3Dbx4rVMhYlJhR1UtDdwCF0YkcSWgAy0pb50cTH4iy3Bw-253D-26reserved-3D0&d=DwMFAg&c=AgWC6Nl7Slwpc9jE7UoQH1_Cvyci3SsTNfdLP4V1RCg&r=XHCWDlahoK6z4UMbw8cjH-rCDjJ7yrmp_m5HFqU6YiY&m=PqQhZV021ZUcr5tINF1blMbVezrd1uQ4sz5auslojQE&s=-6LJO0N77xx7ihoLAIwSk58Fr0pq52D9l5QvbNE4fw4&e=
mailto:kmfriend@southernco.com?subject=RSVP%20for%202021%20ASSP%20Awards%20Luncheon&body=kmfriend%40southernco.com
http://www.assp.org/
https://www.facebook.com/ASSPSafety/
https://twitter.com/ASSPSafety
https://www.linkedin.com/company/american-society-of-safety-professionals/

If you do not wish to receive these emails, please click here
to unsubscribe from ASSP Alabama Chapter messages.

American Society of Safety Professionals | 520 N. Northwest Highway, Park Ridge, IL 60068


https://www.magnetmail.net/design/INSERT_UNSUBSCRIBEKEYWORD_000

